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I have received a copy of the “The Need for and Possible Implementation of a Workable System of CCTV in All Slaughterhouses in Wales” report prepared by the industry led Safeguarding Animal Welfare at Slaughter Task and Finish Group.  The report is published here: 
http://gov.wales/topics/environmentcountryside/ahw/animalwelfare/livestockwelfare/welfare-of-animals-at-time-of-killing/?lang=en
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